
 

 

 

 

 

  

YEAR 10 2021 FUTURE PATHWAYS & SUBJECT SELECTION INTERVIEWS 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians  

 
To further support your student in making appropriate decisions about their future pathways 

we have scheduled a meeting on Monday 31st July to discuss your student’s subject selections 
for Year 11 2024.  
 

Our aim is to work collaboratively with you in providing relevant career and transition guidance 
for your student.  

 
A meeting has been scheduled with a staff member to facilitate this process and I have attached 
a meeting schedule with this letter. Interviews will be held in the Library, with 20 minutes 

allotted for discussion. Please arrive 10 minutes early. Parents are encouraged to attend and if 
not, be available on a contactable number that your child knows so you can join the interview 

over the phone. 
During this time, we would like to discuss your child’s future pathway plans and help make an 
informed decision regarding any subject selection or alternate post year 10 options.  

 
No lessons will be held for Year 10 students on this day. Students should only attend 

for the interview. Note that students should not be at school prior to or remain after 
the interview. Students and parents/guardians should sign in and out through the 
front office 

 
Mr Blinman, the Future Pathways Adviser, will be available to provide information and advice 

about TAFE options and tertiary education. Mrs. Watts, Deputy Principal, will also be available 
to answer specific questions regarding course requirements for HSC and ATAR.  
 

Students will have received their Semester One Reports prior to this date. This is to allow time 
for parents/guardians to review the report in conjunction with their child prior to the meeting. 

 
Prior to the meeting, students must complete the Personalised Learning Plan (students receive 

week 1 term 3). Please bring the following to the meeting:  
 

 Semester One Report  

 the completed Personalised Learning Plan 
 

Students will be required to nominate their preferred courses using a WebChoice system online. 
Further instructions and passwords for the WebChoice system will be provided to students 
through a meeting and via email on Friday 28th July, with final preference selections closing 

Thursday 3rd August. 
 

If you have any queries please contact Ms. Lawrence at the school on 49 901 977. 
 
Yours in Public Education  

Mr. Peter Riley 
Principal  

21st July 2023 


